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April 3, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

 It is a great pleasure to join in celebrating the American National Standards Institute’s 

milestone 100th Anniversary. 

 

Since its founding right here in New York City in 1918, the American National Standards 

Institute has stayed true to its mission to coordinate, promote, and facilitate national 

standardization systems. Throughout its history, ANSI’s guidelines, consensus standards, and 

assessment systems have shaped our world, impacting businesses in nearly every industry and 

almost all of the products we use each day. In addition to protecting the environment and the 

safety and health of consumers in our own country, the Institute has helped strengthen our global 

economy and been a leader in encouraging organizations to comply with international standards 

so that goods and products can be used worldwide. In honor of its milestone centennial 

anniversary and upcoming celebration of World Standards Week, I applaud the Institute and all 

of its supporters for the indelible impact they have made here in the five boroughs and far 

beyond. 

 

 On behalf of the City of New York, I offer my best wishes for a wonderful anniversary 

celebration and continued success. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bill de Blasio 

Mayor
 


